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Dear Sir  / Madam

I wish to object to the application by National Highways for an Order granting Development Consent for the
A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project Consent.

The plans proposed by National Highways will increase long-distance commuting, do nothing to prevent the
capacity simply filling again in a couple of years, and will create new problems of congestion on adjacent roads.

The project is unaffordable by the costings of National Highways.  In addition, National Highways project cost
estimates are consistently low, often by as much as 50% to 80%. 

Regards

Mr Baxter




